
From: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: 12/27/2010 11:58:13 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CalBio Biogas - 20 MW Problem

I did bring him up to date - and all he asked was what
was the point of what I was telling him - and I responded with what you told me 
- that you could no longer continue with the CalBio negotiations. I will 
forward your note from today to make sure he gets the 
point!

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 11:11 AM 
To: Brown, Carol
A.
Subject: CalBio Biogas - 20 MW Problem

Cartol - you were going to check in with Mike
regarding the problem with the RAM issue limiting ail contracts that are 20 MW 
or less to open solicitations and not bi-lateral deals ? We were in the 
middle of negotiations with CalBio and this will end the deal. If that is 
ok, I just want to know.
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